
2S 99

6L 98.5

2P 97.7

3ME 97.3

5V 96.9

5G 96.8

2M 96.7

4JL 96.6

4W 96.4

6K 96.2

1L 95.9

1C 95.6

3R 95

3V 94.7

6A 94.3

5I 92.4

1A 92.1

4J 92

RG 91.5

RB 91.1

RP 88

GLEBE PARENT NEWSLETTER

Save the Children Fundraiser
Change of Date

Please note this event will now
take place on 
Monday 11th December
between 3.30pm - 5.30pm in
the school hall.

All proceeds will go to Save
the Children to support their
work with the children caught
up in the conflict in Gaza.   

GLEBE

FRIDAY 1ST DECEMBER 2023 

Weekly
Attendance

%
 

95%
Whole School

I hope you have all had a good
week.  



 I am delighted to announce that following a visit
from the Environmental Health Team on
Wednesday, we were given another 5-star rating.

A huge thank you and well done to the kitchen staff
- Mrs Fairbank, Mrs Smyth and Miss Colley who are
supervised by Mrs Webster - for all their hard work.
They keep the kitchen and all the appliances
pristine and I am so pleased their hard work has
been recognised. As you will know, these checks are
done without warning so it is testament to the
kitchen team that they maintain high standards of
cleanliness and hygiene on a daily basis. 

HIGH
PROUD PAGE



Reading Explorers’ Library Trip

On Wednesday, a small group wrapped up warm and
visited the library. With the weather becoming more
wintery, the activity was perfectly suited, as the
children thought about the upcoming winter season
and produced a winter scene with whatever was to
hand - tissue paper, colouring pens and pencils. 
Miss Quirk, Mrs Longhurst and Mrs Godfrey were very
impressed with the effort and thought that the children
put into creating very different pictures. There was lots
of talk about hoping it would snow, what colour Santa’s
sleigh is, how to build a perfect snowman as well as
sharing resources and co-operating with friends.
A few children were very happy as they applied for
their own library card so they can take out books on
our visits. The library card not only lets children take
out books for free it also provides access to hundreds
of audio and digital books too. For more information
on how to apply for a card or get a replacement
please contact the library to help.

HIGHLIGHTS



Football Matches
On Wednesday afternoon, I took the 2 Year 6 teams to a
fixture against Sacred Heart held at Wealdstone FC. The
red team took a 2-0 lead before Sacred Heart pulled one
back. Luckily, thanks in no small part to some fantastic
goalkeeping and defending, the boys managed to hold on
to secure a well-deserved victory. The pink team did the
opposite, with Sacred Heart taking a 2-0 lead early in the
second half. However, the boys didn’t give up and kept
peppering the opposition goal; with 3 minutes to go the
scoreline remained 2-0 but thanks to the boys’ never say
die attitude they scored 2 goals in 2 minutes to draw level!
It was a shame there wasn’t another 5 minutes to play as I
think they would have nicked the win. As you can see, it was
dark by the time the final whistles went hence the poor-
quality photo! The boys all represented the school
impeccably; well done to: Abdulrahman, Louis, Dhiren,
Thomas, Jack, Joseph, Ethan and Zak (the red team) and
Freddy, Rishaan, Kaylan, Harry, Josh, Veer, Noah, Anvit
and Dylan (the pink team).

MR DWYER’S 

SPORTS NEWS



Key Information & Dates

 

REMEMBER

Key Dates

Nasal Flu Spray

Don’t forget that next Friday (8th) the immunisation team will be in
school to administer the non-mandatory nasal flu spray to those
children whose families have signed up.

Please note, without a booking, your child will not receive the flu
immunisation nasal spray at school. 
 

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/CNWLLon/pr/CNWLi2324flu/
102380

Monday 4th December         - Year 4 Trip to Shakespeare’s Globe (return @ 3.45pm)

                                              -  Nursery Christmas performance - 10am

                                              - Year 2 Christmas performance - 2.15pm

Tuesday 5th December         - Year 2 Christmas performance - 10am

                                              - Nursery Christmas performance - 2.15pm

Wednesday 6th December    -  Nursery Christmas performance - 10am

                                              - Year 2 Christmas performance - 2.15pm

Thursday 7th December        - Christmas Dinner Day (please book via The Pantry)

Friday 8th December             - Flu Immunisations [NOT mandatory] (Reception - Year 6)

Monday 11th December      - Save the Children fundraiser for the children of Gaza on
the playground after school 3.30 - 4.30pm
Wednesday 13th December  -  Christmas Fayre - during the school day, children only

Thursday 21st December  - Term ends - school day finishes 1 hour early

Please note: There is no training day after Christmas. The spring term starts
on Monday 8th January 2024



Key Information & Dates

 

REMEMBER

UPDATES

Spelling Shed
4J        5G

Doodle Maths
2S        5V

This week’s
winners are

Scholastic Book Fair

We had a huge response to the book fair this week.

Thank you to everyone who came to support it. I don’t

have final figures yet but up until this morning

(Friday), we had sold £1000's worth of books. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Everett and Mrs Holding,

who reliably informed me that this is at least her 15th

year of book fairs!    



UPDATES
Governor News

Friends of Glebe

The Governing Body’s Annual Statement to Parents/Carers
for 2022-23 is now available on our website. This outlines,
amongst other things, progress towards the boards strategic
priorities.   
Please find it at the bottom of the webpage of the Governor
Information section in the About Us tab or follow the link
below: 
https://www.glebe.hillingdon.sch.uk/attachments/download.a
sp?file=3139&type=pdf

Bags2School

Please return your full bags to the main entrance

by 9am on Monday 4th December.

Please note: no school or work uniforms are

accepted

Beck Panto Tickets

Please don’t forget that you can still purchase

tickets for the pantomime at the Beck Theatre

from our FOG team.  







NURSERY

HIGHLIGHTS



RECEPTION

HIGHLIGHTS



YEAR 1

HIGHLIGHTS



YEAR 2

HIGHLIGHTS



YEAR 3

HIGHLIGHTS



YEAR 4

HIGHLIGHTS



YEAR 5

HIGHLIGHTS



YEAR 6

HIGHLIGHTS
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Wishing you all a lovely
weekend.

Mrs Penney 


